
South Hill Toy Swap Shop 
 

 

 

In an order to reduce waste, save some money and teach our 
children the importance of giving, we will be hosting 

a Toy Swap Shop at South Hill. 
 

 

 

 

Donate a Toy and Bring Some Joy. 

Donation Day is Monday 2nd December 
Have a Pre-Christmas clear out and donate to the school 

toys/games/books that are no longer wanted or outgrown. (good 
quality or new)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Grab a Gift 

Thursday 5th December 9-10am 
Save a bit of money this Christmas and have a chance to choose a gift for 

your little ones, with no payment necessary. 

Pre-loved uniform also available on this day. 

(Bring Your Own Bags)  


